
Dates of Construction:
March 3, 2021 – March 4, 2021
Wednesday/Thursday
8:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m.

Location
1800 N Peck Avenue
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Contact Us!

For power outage information,
contact Southern California Edison

Southern California Edison
(800) 611-1911

For general information about the
Peck Reservoir Replacement Project:

info@peckreservoirproject.com
(424) 246-6878

https://www.citymb.info
Peck Reservoir Replacement Project

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Nightwork by Southern California Edison

Peck Reservoir Project Site
February 22, 2021

Southern California Edison will remove two (2) existing utility poles,
overhead powerlines and transformers from the Peck Reservoir
site on Wednesday, March 3rd beginning at 8:00 p.m. and
concluding at 7:00 a.m. Thursday, March 4th.

This work is being done by Southern California Edison in support
of the Peck Reservoir Replacement Project.

Impacts

 No parking will be posted on Peck Avenue between MBUSD
property to 19th Street from 8:00 p.m. Wednesday, March 3rd

through Thursday, March 4th at 7:00 a.m.
 Southern California Edison will provide notification in

advance of work if there are any anticipated power outage
impacts to the neighborhood.

Background
The new reservoir facility necessitates the removal of the existing
overhead electrical utility powerline connections. Undergrounding
of the new electrical utility service will take place at a future date.


